From: James Scanlan <jps@jpscanlan.com>

**To:** Meredith.Miceli@ed.gov, richelle.davis@ed.gov, matthew.clark@ed.gov

Cc

Date: Tuesday, August 25, 2015 02:03 pm

Subject: Letter to DOE and HHS re Measurement of Disproportionality

Dear Drs. Miceli, Davis and Clark:

Below is a link to letter sent yesterday to the Department of Education and the Department of Health and Human Services, among other things, urging withdrawal of a December 2014 "Policy Statement on Expulsion and Suspension Policies in Early Childhood Settings."

http://jpscanlan.com/images/Letter to HHS and DOE re Preschool Discipline Aug. 24, 2015 .pdf

The letter discusses the IDEA Data Center's guide on measuring disproportionality, which I previously wrote to you about by email of August 12, 2014, at pages 3, 8-9, and 10-11.

Sincerely,
James P. Scanlan
Attorney at Law
1529 Wisconsin Avenue, NW
Suite 300
Washington, DC 20007
Office phone: 202-338-9224
e-mail jps@jpscanlan.com

Attachments: